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Mai Vang

From: Jonah Udall <jonahudall@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 26, 2025 2:17 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Tear down the university and snelling CVS

It is time for a fresh start for the midway. This building needs to be torn down to make room for something 
new that will serve our neighborhood. I stand with HMC in demanding its demolition  

 You don't often get email from jonahudall@gmail.com. Learn why this is important   


